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COVID19 Guidelines - UPDATED 
Last Revised: October 1, 2021 

 
 

 

 

 
Masks are required for everyone, vaccinated or 
unvaccinated, now that we have children in the sanctuary.  
 
You should bring your own, but disposable masks will be 
available if needed.   
 
Children under the age of two are not required to wear a 
mask. 
 

             

   
 

 
 
Hand sanitizer will be available at the entrance.   
We ask everyone to use it. 

 

      
 

 
 
With the exception of the handicapped entrance, please use 
only the main entrance doors.   

 

 
 

 
Temperatures will no longer be taken, but we will still be 
logging the name of each guest present in case contact 
tracing is needed.  

 

 
 

 
 
Please be prepared to wait in line (down the walkway from the 
parking lot) so that we can log guests.  Consider coming a few 
minutes early. 
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Please keep at least 6 feet distance from non-family members 
at all times.  Children will remain with parents.  
Note: Every other pew has been taped off. 
Please be kind and sit (with your family) at the ends of the 
pews so that others may share the pew and still keep 6 feet 
apart. 
 

 

 

 
 
Congregational singing is not allowed at this time.  Music will 
still be played and limited Choir singing may be performed. 
 
 

 

 
One location will be designated for tithing at the entrance to 
the sanctuary.  Especially in these times of need, this is more 
important than ever. 

    
     

 

 
 
Communion will be served again in individual cups that you 
are welcome to take as the tray passes by you. Please carry 
this garbage out with you after service to throw away in the 
narthex.  
 
It’s a modified service but not a modified message. 

 

 
All spaces used will have air purifiers as well as open 
windows to keep fresh air flowing.  

 

    
 

 
 
If you are not feeling well or have a temperature above 99.9℉ 
we ask that you please stay home.  Services will still be 
recorded and available online. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
If you have been in contact with anyone who has had Covid19 
we ask that you please stay home. 
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A notice to office visitors: 
 

Please be sure to call ahead and use the breezeway door (close to the nursery 
school) to enter.  You will need to sign in. Please remember to wear a mask. 
Thank you! 


